
2025 QuakeSmart Preparedness Workshop Series
 Hosted by the City of Poplar Bluff, Poplar Bluff Police Department, 

Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), and Federal Alliance for Safe Homes (FLASH)

Identify Your Risk
Learn about business continuity, disaster response, and the 
cost-benefit of preparing for earthquakes and other business 
interruptions;

Develop a Plan
Identify preparedness and mitigation actions needed to ensure 
safety and business continuity and complete assessments to 
begin planning for retrofit projects; and,

Take Action
Learn how to perform preparedness and mitigation activities 
using the QuakeSmart Program.

JOIN US! WHAT
QuakeSmart Preparedness Workshop for Businesses 
and Organizations 
(Lunch Included)

WHEN
Thursday, September 18, 2025
9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.
(Registration opens at 8:30 a.m.)

WHERE
Holiday Inn Poplar Bluff (Grand Ballroom)
2781 N. Westwood Blvd.
Poplar Bluff, MO 63901

REGISTER TODAY
The workshop is FREE, but advance registration is 
requested. To register, click here. 

For more information or questions, contact 
sarah@flash.org. 

Preview the QuakeSmart Toolkit

https://federalalliance.regfox.com/poplar-bluff-quakesmart-preparedness-workshop
mailto:mike@flash.org?subject=Santa%20Clarita%20QuakeSmart%20Workshop%20Question
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